
State of Florida 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OfFICE CE~TER • 2540 Sll tli\ IARD OAK BOULEVARD 

T ALLA IIA EE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M -0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: February 23, 2016 

TO: 

FROM: 

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Clyde D. Rome, Public Utility Analyst II, Division of Economics (riJ/2._ 
RE: Docket No. 150252-EU: Duke/Clay Territorial Agreement 

Please place the attached notes in the subject docket file. Thank you. 
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DOCUMENT NO. 00993-16
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



Don Rome 

From: 
Sent: 

Bernier, Matthew Robert < Matthew.Bernier@duke-energy.com > 

Monday, February 22, 2016 2:26 PM 

To: Don Rome; John Villafrate 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Elisabeth Draper; Bernier, Matthew Robert 
RE: DEF & Clay Elec. Co-op T.A.; DN 150252 

Good afternoon Don -
We've checked and Clay Elec. has not received any additional inquiries. DEF did receive one inquiry from a customer 

who has two accounts that would be transferred to Clay under the terms of the Agreement; the customer was calling to 

confirm that the notice was legitimate and originated from Duke Energy (i.e., that it was not some sort of scam). The 

customer did not voice any other concerns. Thanks, and please let me know if you need anything further. Matt 

From: Don Rome [mailto:DRome@PSC.STATE.FL.US] 
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2016 2:10PM 
To: Bernier, Matthew Robert; John Villafrate 
Cc: Elisabeth Draper 
Subject: RE: DEF & Clay Elec. Co-op T.A.; DN 150252 

*** Exercise caution. This is an EXTERNAL email. DO NOT open attachments or click links from 
unknown senders or unexpected email. *** 
Hi, Matt. Our regular Commissioner briefings are next week for the subject docket item. If you would, please 

let me know if there are any updates to the information in your email below regarding whether Duke and Clay 

have received any customer responses either for, against, or neutral. If you could get back with me by midday 

on Tuesday, 2/23/16, that would be great. Thanks and have a good weekend, 

Don Rome, Public Utility Analyst 
Economics Division- Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6495 FAX: (850) 413-6496 

d rome@psc.state.fl.us 

From: Bernier, Matthew Robert [mailto:Matthew.Bernier@duke-energy.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2016 3:00 PM 
To: Don Rome; John Villafrate 

· Cc: Bernier, Matthew Robert 
Subject: DEF & Clay Elec. Co-op T.A.; DN 150252 

Good afternoon Don -

You'd asked me to provide update regarding any customer feedback either DEF or Clay had received since the filing of 

the petition in this docket. I have checked and DEF has not received any feedback, questions or concerns from 

customers. I do understand that Clay Elec. has received two inquiries from customers, but that those customers 

expressed no opinion, either for or against, the proposed agreement; rather they were simply seeking additional 

information. As I stated to you on the phone, we will provide an additional update the last week of February. 

Thanks, Matt 
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Matt Bernier 
Senior Counsel 
Duke Energy Florida 
106 East College Avenue 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
850.521.1428 
matthew-bernier@duke-energy.com 
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